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Universiti Malaysia Pahang top 

management team led by Vice-

Chancellor, Professor Dato’ Dr Daing Nasir 

Ibrahim paid a courtesy call to Johor Menteri Besar, 

Yang Amat Berhormat Dato’ Seri Mohd Khalid 

Nordin on August 29, 2013.

Dato’ Seri Mohd Khalid was formerly the 

Higher Education Minister.

The auspicious meeting was held at his office 

in Dato’ Jaafar Building, Kota Iskandar, Nusajaya.

In the meeting, several matters were 

discussed including updating Dato’ Seri Mohd 

Khalid on UMP’s latest development and its future 

in Malaysia.

Dato’ Seri Mohd Khalid also proposed that 

the university and Johor state government 

formed collaborations in various areas such as 

participating in the petrochemical industry in 

Pengerang, organising volunteering activities and 

for UMP’s staff and undergraduates to take part in 

programmes involving sharing of their expertise.

Also present were Deputy Vice-Chancellor 

(Academic & International), Professor Dato’ Ir. Dr. 

Badhrulhisham Abd Aziz, Deputy Vice-Chancellor 

(Student Affairs & Alumni), Professor Dr. Yuserrie 

Zainuddin, Assistant Vice-Chancellor (Corporate 

Development &  Quality Management), Professor 

Dr. Shamsuddin Baharin and Vice-Chancellor's 

Office Head, Abd. Rahman Safie.
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